Accellera ITC Minutes
07/13/2006
Attendees
Brian Bailey – Poseidon – chair

Jason Rothfus – Cadence
John Stickley – Mentor

Shabtay Matalon – Cadence
Edmond Fong – ATI

Bryan Sniderman – ATI

Minutes
Meeting has been recorded and will appear on the web site shortly at the following link: www.eda.org/itc/open/Audio/Minutes-Audio.htm
Status – time is basically up. Do we extend again or try and sort out what we can agree on and go with that for 2.0? I have to provide official status by tomorrow that will go out at DAC about our status.

John says that is a sorry state of affairs if the only thing we have to show for our work is a DPI subset. John believes that we should close on pipes. It would be a disservice to users not to include that.

Shabtay – we must provide the basis for ongoing work and allowing that to be mixed with SCE-MI is important. This in itself is an important capability. Pipes have come a long way, but it has evolved so much without any true testing that it is not solid enough to be called a standard.

Brian – voting here does not really make any sense. We only have two votes in terms of progressing the standard, so we have to work out a plan that both parties can agree to.
John – what about only pipes for VHDL? Perhaps just in an appendix. This would require need to stipulate 2-state only. Shabtay – This is a reasonable idea, that should be discussed. But it is still a matter of timing.

Shabtay – a major motivation is to line up VIP vendors and to ask them to change down the road is unreasonable. We should establish a definite timeline for when an appendix migrates to the main body.
Use model of exported functions as accepted by SV would be in the main body. In the appendix we would define an extension of it for use by SystemC. John thinks we should put it in the main body.

Main Buckets – 

DPI subset for SV plus compatibility issues with 1.1
Pipes

Use model extension of exported functions for SystemC

Shabtay says we are stalled on example. John says that if this is a problem for Cadence, then they should create one themselves and Mentor would be just as happy to work with it.
Brian made a proposal that we should work on the creation of a 2.0 draft standard, that would be published with a definite plan for finalization. That draft should contain the three buckets already talked about, without putting any piece of it in an appendix. It would be stated that in the spec where there is agreement and where there is the possibility for change. This would allow the community to experiment with it, provide feedback and help to solidify it.

If we can do this, it would also mean that we do not have to be as rigorous about formatting and adherence to doc standards. This will buy us a little time. We should work on the pieces in Word format and publish as quickly as we can.

Brian is looking for a commitment from both Mentor and Cadence to get this done over a two month period starting today. Shabtay said he would respond by end of today with confirmation.
